Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Borski, Jennifer - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 1:58 PM

To: jydamos@gmail.com

Cc: Martinez, Joseph J - DNR

Subject: Cost Recovery Waiver Decision for Werners Cleaners, 6415 28th Avenue, Kenosha, WI, BRRTS #

02-30-577102

Please retain this email for your records.

The purpose of this email is to share with you, Christopher Diakoumakos, that DNR will not attempt to recover costs
incurred during the up-coming vapor investigation from you as owner of the property at 6415 28" Avenue in Kenosha,
Wisconsin. This includes work performed under the Vapor Intrusion Zone Contract for a vapor investigation and any
subsequent mitigation costs for the Werners Cleaners site, BRRTS # 02-30-577102. This decision does not apply to other
individuals or entities.

This decision does not apply to costs beyond the Vapor Intrusion Zone Contract for additional investigation, mitigation
and/or remediation if deemed necessary in the future. The DNR will notify you in writing with a new Notice of Intent to
Incur Expenses if additional work is planned beyond the Vapor Intrusion Zone Contract and a separate decision will be
made regarding cost recovery.

Please contact Joe Martinez at Joseph.Martinez@wisconsin.gov or (414) 218-6042 with any questions as the
investigation progresses. Thank you for your cooperation with this effort.

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Jennifer Borski

(she/her/hers)

Vapor Intrusion Team Leader / Hydrogeologist

Remediation & Redevelopment Program / Environmental Management Division
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

625 E. County Road Y, STE. 700, Oshkosh, WI 54901-9731

Cell Phone: (920) 360-0853

jennifer.borski@wisconsin.gov
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